
  

Mr. Robert Mazur      
General Services Manager 
Bladen County Government 
1522 Mercer Mill Road 
Elizabethtown, NC 28337 

Dear Mr. Mazur: 

The Town is in receipt of your letter dated October 22, 2010 addre5sing the disposal of computer 
equipment, televisions and other electronic devices. As mandated by G.S. 130A-309.10, it shall be unlawful 
for persons to knowingly dispose in a landfill or incinerate discarded computer equipment or televisions- 
The Town acknowledges the effective date of July 01, 2011.  

The Town of White Lake will support Bladen County Solid Waste in its efforts to meet the new state 
mandate, it is our understanding that the Town will become part of the Bladen County Solid Waste 
Management Plan Amendment that will be submitted to DENR, Division of Waste Management on November 
30, 2010. 

As per our phone conversation on November 29, 2010, the citizens of the Town of White Lake may 
dispose their computer equipment and televisions at any county collection site or the Bladen County 
Transfer Station at no charge. 

Please feel free to contact me at 910-862-4800 if I may he of further assistance to you. 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Clark, MMC Administration 
Director/Town Clerk 
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